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Film Permit issued to Rezolution Pictures 
 
(Kahnawake – 19, Onerahtohkó:wa/ May 2015) The Lands Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that it has issued a Film Permit 
to Rezolution Pictures, working with Tracey Deer, for the filming of the TV series 
Mohawk Girls. 
 
Filming will begin on Friday, May 22nd and continue at various locations, on both private 
and common land throughout the community, until June 19th. A few temporary road 
closures may be necessary at certain locations. Alternate routes and allowances will be 
in place for emergency vehicles to have access at all times. 
 
For a detailed description of the locations, please contact Mia Phillips at the Lands Unit 
by calling 450-638-8244, ext. 2248. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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